Customer Information

Bulletin

10 April 2024

Issue 393

Registrar-General's Cyber Security Forum Expression of Interest

Attention Business Owners in the Property Industry we have Exciting News!

The Office of the Registrar-General is thrilled to announce our upcoming Cyber Security Forum tailored specifically for the property industry. This will be a free event.

Join us in August 2024 for an informative and empowering event designed to address your cyber security concerns head-on.

In today's digital landscape, we understand the challenges small to medium-sized businesses face in keeping up with cyber security threats. That's why we're here to provide you with invaluable insights and assistance available under the Australian Cyber Security Strategy 2023-2030, crafted by the Australian Federal Government.

At our forum, you'll gain access to expert knowledge, practical tips, and valuable resources to enhance your cyber security approach. Learn how to safeguard your business, mitigate risks, and leverage support from federal agencies and national security offices.

This forum is open to all members of the property industry including but not limited to Conveyancers, Legal Practitioners, Real Estate Agents, Finance Brokers and Surveyors.

What to Expect:

We are excited to announce that our forum will feature representatives from the Office of the Chief Information Officer, National Office of Cyber Security, Property Industry Cyber experts, and many more esteemed professionals. The agenda will be released shortly after the closure of the Expression of Interest.

Don't miss out on this unique opportunity to protect your business and stay ahead of cyber threats. Mark your calendars for August and complete the <u>expression of interest form</u> to secure your spot today!

We can't wait to see you there!

Jenny Cottnam
REGISTRAR-GENERAL

Office of the Registrar-General GPO Box 1815 Adelaide South Australia 5001 https://dti.sa.gov.au/office-of-the-registrargeneral T: (08) 8423 5000

E: customersupport@landservices.com.au

Subscribe online to receive news from
Land Services via email.

